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Update on Escondido House Burn Plan 

 
 The burn operation at 1954 Via Scott is going on as planned. Active fire started at 10:50 

a.m. Heavy smoke dissipated east into I-15. As expected, there were banging and popping from 

ammunition inside the house during the fire. Both adjacent homes survived the burn. The 

protective firewall worked very well. Vegetation fires on site were addressed successfully.  

 

 I-15 is now in the process of being reopened.  
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The San Diego Sheriff’s Department is now also on Facebook, Twitter, Nixle and www.sdsheriff.net 
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